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I strongly support the Trojan Defense Hazardous Fuels Reduction Project. This project needs to be 
accomplished as soon as possible to increase the protection of homes, property and people. Fire will be 
on the landscape at some point and we need to be ready so we have a better chance of controlling it. 

Some of the fuels reduction will include merchantable timber that can help supply the wood products 
industry. 

Contractors will be necessary for much of the hazard reduction which will provide more employment 
and help the local economy. 
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